
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 020/19 
 
 
1st March 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  

I would like to invite you to a showcase performance by our Year 9 Drama students.  Those studying for GCSE have 
been working on a devised short play around the topic of ‘Knife Crime’.  The students have developed these pieces 
over a period of weeks, which is entirely their own work.  Job roles have ranged from script writing, performing, 
props, costume and technical support.  

The performance will take place on Friday 29th March in the Drama Hall (commencing at 5pm).  The show will last for 
approximately one hour but please feel free to leave after your son’s performance.  The setting will be very informal 
giving the boys a taste of live performance with a supportive audience.  

On arrival you will be directed straight to the Drama Hall. 

I do hope you are able to attend and look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Mulligan. 

 


